Barrett Township Supervisors
Minutes of Workshop Meeting of May 18, 2022, 2022

A Workshop Meeting of the Barrett Township Supervisors was held on Wednesday, May 18, 2022,
at the Municipal Building on Route 390 in Mountainhome, PA. The Supervisors met at 8:00 a.m.

Present: Patti O’Keefe, Kelly Slinger, John Seese, Darryl Speicher, Jeryl Rinehart and the public.
Pam Gardsy was absent.

Benjie LaBar was present to discuss the fundraiser for P.A.R.C.

Paul Pugielli and Pat Dugan from Brown & Brown Insurance were present to discuss the proposed
insurance policies renewals for 2022.

Darryl Speicher asked for an update on the Zoning Codification. It was noted that any ordinances
adopted after Ordinance No. 200, will be added to the Codification and there will be an additional

charge for each ordinance. The Supervisors will review Stage 3 of Codification Draft at the Workshop
Meeting on Wednesday, June 15, 2022.

John Seese reported that the 2022 Paving Project is scheduled for July 5th through July 8th for
Upper Seese Hill Road from Lake Road to Lower Seese Hill Road.

The Memorial Day Ceremony will be held on Monday, May 30, 2022 at High Acres Park at 2:30 p.m.

No decisions or motions were made. The workshop meeting ended at 8:29 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,



